
Cactus Classroom News 
February 18, 2025 

 

Hello Cactus Families! 

I hope everyone had a great weekend!!! We are going to be finishing up reading The One and 
Only Ivan! The next read aloud will be The Wild Robot. 

We have two benchmark assessments coming up next week. Here is the schedule: 

 February 25th – Reading Test. 

 February 27th – Math Test. 

 

Reading: 

We will be learning how to create inferences about characters based on their traits. We will 
also be talking about how to determine the main idea of a text. 

 

Math: 

Lessons 14/15 – Finishing. 

Module 5 Lesson ½ - Fractions. 

 

Important Dates: 

February 20th - 21st – Rodeo Break – No School. 

March 4th – Talent Show Auditions. 

March 7th – Grading Day – No School. 

March 8th - 16th – Spring Break – No School. 

March 17th - 21st – Cactus class on stage. 

March 18th – Talent Show Dress Rehearsal. 

March 21st – Borton Talent Show Night. 

 


